I know that there was an issue today, and I don’t know if this is related. But anyway, just want to let everyone know, in case you have to “remote desktop” into any ShoreTel servers.  

Make sure Remote computer sound is set to Leave at remote computer… otherwise, it can effectively disable the voicemail server.


